Planning application comment was submitted on the02 October 2024 14:17 PM
The following is a comment on application P241366/F by Tim BROWNING

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: Planning Search : P241366/F

As a close neighbour adjacent to the Lamb Inn, | totally object to the proposed changes outlined in the planning
application.

Since 2018, the flat roof has been used as a seating area, effectively acting as a theatre auditorium looking
directly into neighbouring gardens. From 2023, a metal staircase was added, which is totally out-of-keeping with
the village aesthetics. Furthermore, a metal balustrade was erected soon after, allowing further use of the
“palcony.” This has been extremely intrusive.

Growing trees and shrubs to a higher height has given me some privacy, but at a detrimental cost to my
neighbours, as this restricts their afternoon sunlight.

On a final note, Stoke Prior is a well-regarded and friendly village, which needs a village community hub and
focal point. We have no pub, no shop, no post-office, and an aging village hall.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Tim
Last name: BROWNING
Postcode: HR6 ONB

Address: Corner House, Stoke Prior, HR6 ONB
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Not approve
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=241366

Form reference: FS-Case-651572267



